University of Southeastern Philippines

Bids and Awards Committee

NOA No, 2018-17/Infra

NOTICE OF AWARD

11 October 2018

MR. GERRY F. BALDOMERO

Proprietor & Project Manager

MINKONSTRAK ENGINEERING & GEN. SERVICES
HCC Compound Lugait, Misamis Oriental

Dear Mr. Baldomero:
Greetings!

You are hereby notified that after the conduct of the eligibility check, bid evaluation and post-
qualification process, it was determined that you have submitted the Lowest Calculated and
Responsive Bid for the project: Renovation of Commercial Stalls (Plumbing System), USeP,
Obrero Campus, Davao City, in the total bid amount of One Million Six Hundred Fifty-Five
Thousand Eight Hundred Eighty & 88/100 Pesos (P1,655,880.88).

In view hereof, you are instructed to enter and execute a Contract of Agreement with the University of
Southeastern Philippines within ten (10) days from the date of receipt of this Notice of Award.

Likewise, you are required to Post a Performance Security within ten (10) days upon receipt of this
Notice.

Please acknowledge receipt hereof and signify your concurrence by signing under the “Conforme”
provided below and by returning the same to the Head of BAC Secretariat,

Very truly yours,

President (

coNFORME: JU/CHALDTC f LE)WN

(Signature over pr;nted Ing me)

Date : ] ] 2T, 0 CF

2

Address: University of Southeastern Philippines Telephone: {082) 227-8192 local 264 to 265 WE BUILD DREAMS WITHOUT LIMITS
ifilge St., Bo. Obrero, Davao Clty Website: www.usep.edu.ph
Philippines 8000 E-mail:  bac@usep.edu.ph



